
 

"Bridging Cultures, Shaping Futures: Empowering Global Education through 

Collaboration" 

AAB COLLEGE INTERNATIONAL STAFF WEEK IN KOSOVO 

12th–16th MAY, 2025 

It is with great pleasure that we invite our esteemed colleagues and partners from the region and around the 

world to participate in the AAB College International Staff Week in Prishtina, Kosovo, from May 12th 

to 16th, 2025. 

This event brings together academic professionals and experts from various disciplines for a week of 

intellectual exchange, cultural immersion, and meaningful social interactions. Participants will have the 

opportunity to engage in a dynamic program of lectures and workshops, led by distinguished colleagues 

from our partner universities, covering a wide array of subjects. The International Conference with the 

theme: "AI in the Age of Transformation: Progress, Challenges, and Future Directions" will also be 

organized during the Week. These sessions are designed to promote knowledge sharing, inspire 

collaboration, and spark innovative ideas. Additionally, if participants wish to combine teaching and 

training sessions during International Week, they are welcome to do so. 

Beyond the academic agenda, the International Staff Week will feature a rich array of cultural and social 

activities, offering participants a chance to explore the vibrant heritage of Kosovo. From cultural 

performances to city tours and social events, these activities will help foster international friendships and 

create a welcoming and inclusive atmosphere. 

We are confident that your participation will greatly enrich the event, contributing to its success and 

enhancing the collective experience. We look forward to welcoming you and your delegation to AAB 

College in Prishtina for a week of learning, collaboration, and cultural exploration. 

Please find attached the registration form, which includes all the necessary details for your convenience. 

The registration deadline is 10 March 2025. 

 Registration form: (please copy the link and open it separately in case it does not open directly) 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/13LG140sgVGr4gvurjekVBMNXsv_qzPVM0nOIJKyT1_M/edit  

 The language of the event is English. 

 Participation in the event is free of charge but other travel and living costs need to be covered by 

participants themselves. If you are eligible for Erasmus+ funding, please contact International Offices at 

your home institutions. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/13LG140sgVGr4gvurjekVBMNXsv_qzPVM0nOIJKyT1_M/edit


Should you have any inquiries or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at: 

venera.llunji@universitetiaab.com   

The staff at AAB College is looking forward to seeing you in Kosovo! 
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